
December 16, 2015 

Dear Members of the General Assembly, 

As many of you may have heard, we announced the One SC Fund to assist flood victims, some 
of whom may be your constituents.  Over the last few months, many state and federal agencies, 
as well as private, non-profit partners, assisted with fulfilling citizens’ short-term needs; 
however, as our state moves into the long-term recovery phase, one of the greatest unmet needs 
will be getting people back to safe, habitable homes.  In fact, FEMA estimates that as of January 
1, 2016, 727 families will still be out of their homes.  

I am asking all South Carolinians to get involved to help promote the One SC Fund.  Attached is 
background information about One SC, including ways to donate.  All donations are tax-
deductible.  The goal of One SC is simple: It will help bridge the gap between existing resources 
and the unmet housing needs of flood victims. 

Because of your leadership, you are uniquely positioned to lend your voice to help these flood 
victims.  We hope you will pass along this information to your constituents.  Please 
visit www.onescfund.org for additional information.   God bless. 

My very best, 

Nikki R. Haley 


